July 31, 2010

The Professor in-charge,

Jawahar Knowledge University,

Avanti Engineering College,

Hyderabad.

Dear Sir,

I am writing this letter to express my sincere gratitude for the scholarly exposure of your good self to train us for campus recruitment.  Indeed, it is you who is responsible and should be credited for our selection by the Indian software giant Wipro as software developer in their Bangalore branch. Sir, I would like to bring your memory to 2008 batch in which I was in CSE department and was the topper in our class. You have been very compassionate and taking extra pain for us whenever we used to approach you with some doubts.

Your faculty made me almost American in my accent and made me fearless in public speaking, which has now become an added advantage in carrying our office seminars. It is purely you who made me settle comfortably today and I will remember your help forever sir.  Thank you very much sir, in anticipation of your same affection and guidance to us in future also.

Yours Sincerely,

SASHANK MATHUR.

